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NEWS RELEASE 
 

WATERSHED CONDITIONS STATEMENT: FLOOD 
OUTLOOK TERMINATED 

 
 
Date of Issue – Thursday, May 9, 2024 
 
(Timmins, ON)—The Timmins Flood Advisory Committee has terminated the Watershed 
Conditions Statement: Flood Outlook that was issued on April 11, 2024. Higher than normal 
water levels continue to drop throughout the area.  

Staff and the Timmins Flood Advisory Committee will continue to monitor water levels and 
weather forecasts as part of the Flood Forecasting and Warning Program. Further updates will 
be provided in the event conditions change.  

Residents can visit the MRCA website at www.mattagamiregion.ca for the latest information on 
watershed conditions and public advisories, or to sign up for flood notifications via email. 
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For more information, please contact the MRCA at 705-360-2660 
 

http://www.mattagamiregion.ca/
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